
 
 

 

NOTICE OF  
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

Pursuant to RSA 197:3-a, IV, the Timberlane Regional School Board 
will hold a public hearing on October 7, 2021 to consider an increase 
of appropriations due to the State providing additional adequacy 
funding in the amount of $991,392.94. 

 

The State has awarded the District the additional funds in adequacy 
aid for school calendar year 2021-2022.   

 

This hearing will begin at 7:00 pm at the Performing Arts Center, 40 
Greenough Road, Plaistow, NH. 

 
Dr. Kimberly Farah, Chair 

Timberlane Regional School Board 
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